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                      Domestic Violence and Awareness and Prevention 
 
With schools recently opened, now is a good time to contact your local schools 
suggesting they might offer a program to their students about teen dating violence. 
This is a serious problem, and hopefully this could be helpful information to give our 
youth. 
 
Consider working with the school to sponsor this type of program. Here is information to 
assist you in this endeavor - contact NJ Department of Children and Families Publication 
Unit – (609) 888-7915 - or e-mail them at www.nj.gov/dcf to order literature for you or 
your schools to distribute to the students. 
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